
 

 

How to Enter the AAU Photo Contest 
 
Winning photos will be hung in the AAU National Office, posted on the AAU 
website, and possibly used in AAU Marketing materials.   
 
Please send photos, complete with a photo caption to:  
           The AAU National Office c/o Walt Disney World Resort 
           PO Box 10,000, Lake Buena Vista, FL 32830  
           Attn: Melissa Wilson, AAU Media and PR   
 
Or you can email a jpg photo image to paul@yvn.com.  
 
Remember, if you email a photo to enclose your contact information and a 
caption for the photo.  
 
All photos submitted will become property of the AAU.   
 
Please limit your entries to five.  
 
If the AAU selects your photo, you will be notified and credited for the photo. 
Contest ends on August 31, 2002.   
 
If you have any further questions regarding the contest, please contact Melissa 
via email at melissa@aausports.org. Keep on making memories!  
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